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February 21, 2007

Eric Albinsson

Emergency First Response Corporation
30151 Tomas Street

Rancho Santa Margarita, CA 92688

Mr. Albinsson:

Thank you for submitting Emergency First Response’s CPR and AED course for approval as an
AED training program in the State of Alaska. The Alaska Council on Emergency Medical
Service’s training subcommittee reviewed the course during our January 2007 meeting. The
committee determined that the course meets the state requirements for AED training programs as
outlined in AS 09.65.090 and 7 AAC 26.65.090.

Emergency First Response’s CPR and AED course is approved as an AED training program in
the State of Alaska. If any changes are made to the training program or to the American Heart

Association guidelines, your program will need to be reauthorized.

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time.

Sincerely,
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Michael R. Branum &

Training and Certification Coordinator
EMS Unit



